July 22, 2021 Darke County Rabbit Raisers

The Darke County Rabbit Raisers held a meeting on July 6th and 20th. We have been having meetings twice a month in order to prepare for fair. The first session of Skillathon was held on Saturday 24th with the final session being held on July 27th at the Fairgrounds in the Youth Building. All club members were reminded that we need to sign up our rabbits by August 1st through the website online. Darke.fair.wire.com is the website to register. July 31st is the day that all Market Rabbit projects have to get tattooed. Our club reviewed the fair schedule and practiced for the fair with our rabbits. We will be meeting at Shawnee Prairie on August 3rd and then meet at the fairgrounds on August 17th to work on our booth. All members that are working on items for the booth are encouraged to have these ready for our august 3rd meeting.

Sage Jones